
 
Westonka Food Shelf  is  partnering with our local schools

to raise awareness about food insecurity in our

community.  We are asking students,  teachers and parents

to make food and monetary donations to support

Westonka Food Shelf.  Please make your donation by

March 11  and specify the classroom and/or school you

would like to receive credit for your donation.  Your

donations help us continue our mission of serving hope,

love,  and food to our neighbors in need.

STUFF THE BUS

P l e a s e  h e l p  S t u f f  t h e  B u s !


